0099

Headquarters:

Blood Products Laboratory Dagger Lane, Elstree Borehamwood, Herts, WD6 3BX

## Plasma Fractionation Laboratory

Churchill Hospital Oxford OX3 7LJ

Telephone: Direct Line via-Hospitel-

ist August, 1986.

Dr. R. Perry, Director, Protein Fractionation Centre, Ellen's Glen Road, Edinburgh, EH17 7QT.

Dear Bob,

As requested in your letter of 24th July and agreed verbally by Dr. Lane, I am sending attached 50 vials of 8Y 3312 in case you wish to protect Category 1 patients before your 28 is ready. Please issue one of the attached copies of the trial protocol to the responsible physician in each event, and let me know whom I should nag for data.

Thank you for giving so much time to our visit on Tuesday, which lit some long fuses as well as meeting some very practical immediate objectives.

With my best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

J.K. Smith.

Chief Project Scientist.

cc. Dr. R.S. Lane Mr. N. Pettet